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From: Jessi Brown 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: support for requiring Covid-19 vaccines for all NSHE campus users (who are eligible) 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 5:01:49 PM 

Hello. 

I wanted to send a brief message stating my full support of the Nevada State Board of Health 
issuing a directive to require Covid-19 vaccinations for all users of the NSHE campuses (of 
course, restricted to those who are eligible, though if you can get my 3 year-old who uses 
daycare facilities on the UNR campus vaccinated, please get it done!!!). I am a product of the 
UNR NRES and EECB graduate programs, and have recently been a Research Professor in the 
Biology Department of UNR. The NSHE system needs to use the best science and medical 
advice available to make decisions to support the safety of all campus users. And all qualified 
advice points to mass vaccination being one of the clearest paths to safety for all. NSHE 
would not be the only higher educational system to do so. 

Thank you, Jessica Brown 

Jessi L. Brown, Ph.D. 
Quantitative ecologist, Reno, NV USA 
she/her/hers 


